
We look forward to welcoming you to Chicago for the 2023 House of
Delegates Meeting at the Marriott Chicago Magnificent Mile, 540 N.
Michigan Ave., Chicago, IL
 
Please review the important meeting materials in preparation for the
action packed week.
 
Resolution Posting
View all resolutions, the reference committee roster and the AOA
BOT positions by using the link and password below:

HOD23 Resolution Access Portal
Password: House23

 
Important Meeting Logistics

BOT General Session and HOD Meeting Itinerary and
Agenda
Reference Committee Rosters
Official Delegate Count Delegate Roster and Seat Chart
Health and Safety

 
Hotel Check-in
Hotel confirmations have been sent out from the hotel to all guests
within the AOA room block. The standard hotel check-in is 4:00pm.
Marriott Bonvoy members can utilize the Bonvoy app to advise the
hotel of the approximate time of arrival to assist in having a room
available upon arrival. Additionally, Bonvoy members have the option
to utilize the mobile key feature to skip the front line and go straight to
the guest room.
 
Attire

https://osteopathic.org/about/aoa-events/annual-business-meeting/2023-hod-resolutions-reports/
https://osteopathic.org/index.php?aam-media=/wp-content/uploads/2023-HOD-Itinerary.pdf
https://osteopathic.org/index.php?aam-media=/wp-content/uploads/2023-HOD-Reference-Committee-Roster-vPosting.pdf
https://osteopathic.org/index.php?aam-media=/wp-content/uploads/Official-Delegate-Count-and-Seating-Chart.pdf
https://osteopathic.org/index.php?aam-media=/wp-content/uploads/Health-and-Safety-Outline.pdf


Business attire is standard for all meetings throughout the event. On
Saturday evening, July 22, the Presidential Reception is cocktail
attire. While it is hot outside, the hotel inside is air conditioned and
could be cool in some areas.
 
Electronics
A reminder to bring your laptop/tablet to view the resolutions and the
reference committee reports. Reports will not be printed.
 
Delegate Credentialing Pickup
Registration is located on the 7th Floor of the Chicago Marriott and
will open on Thursday, July 20 at 2 pm.
 
Tour AOA Headquarters
If you would like to visit the AOA Headquarters while you are in
Chicago for the Annual Business Meeting in July, tours are being
offered on:

Wednesday, July 19: 3:00pm-5:00pm (every 30 minutes)
Thursday, July 20: 10:00am-12:00pm and 1:00pm-3:00pm
(every 30 minutes)
Friday, July 21: 1:00pm-3:00pm (every 30 minutes)
Tour takes approximately 20 minutes

The AOA headquarters office is located at 142 E. Ontario, just off of
the east side of Michigan Avenue, approximately 2 blocks north of the
Chicago Marriott. Look for our ‘Welcome’ street banners along the
way. Upon arrival, check-in at the front desk and a member of the
AOA staff will escort the group at the stated times above.
 
We look forward to seeing you next week.
 

 
Ray L. Morrison, DO
Speaker, AOA House of
Delegates

 
David L. Broder, DO
Vice Speaker, AOA House of
Delegates
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